
 

  

Product End-Of-Life(EOL) Notice 

 
Dear Customers, 

Thank you for your long-term love and support for SHANPU CO., LTD. We are committed to 
continuously researching and developing innovative, fashionable and high-quality switches. Exceeding 
customer expectations has always been the goal that SHANPU strives to pursue. 

We hereby inform you that the SPM series products will be discontinued. We issue this EOL 
notice to let you know the product changes. The market demand for this product is not as expected, and 
the cost of maintaining the production line is too high. In order to improve our product line and ensure 
that our goals are achieved, we have decided to stop production from now on. 
 
EOL product series: SPM series 
Replacement Product Series: NON 
Reason of EOL: maintain cost too high for this series switches 
The Last Day to Order: 25th July, 2025 
 
We hope you can understand any inconvenience this may cause and continue to support us. Thank you! 
 
Should you require any further information about the EOL or if we could be of any assistance, please feel 
free to contact our Sales Department. 
 
Wish you a prosperous business in the future 
 

 
 

業務部 Sales department 

尚圃股份有限公司 SHANPU CO., LTD. 

Jul 25th 2025 


